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OFFICERS

 

President 

Brooke Davis 

todavis@vla.com 

 

Vice President(s) 

1

st 

- Laura Erickson 

rmllerickson@msn.com 

2

nd

 - Jo Ann Paint er 

jivejo@hubwest.com 

 

Secretary 

Linda Goforth  

rimrhymes@hotmail.com 

 

Treasurer  

Nancy Lemon 

rossandnancy@worldnet.att.net 

 

CHAIRS 

 

Historian 

Brenda Edeskuty 

 

Librarian  

Jackie Young  

jnjyoung@msn.com 

 

Community Service 

Debbie Claytor & Joanne Hof  

coolclaytors@worldnet.att.net, 

knitandquilt5388@yahoo.com 

 

Publicity 

Claire Swinhoe  

 

Donation Quilt  - 2007 

Myrna Landt  & Heidi Payne– Quilt 

Dee Martinez –Ticket Sales 

 

Quilt Market  - 2007 

Sue Friar & Kay Eccelston  

 

Membership  -  118 members 

Myrna Landt  & Dee Martinez  

alpine.sfnm@att.net 

 

Block of the Month 

Myrna Landt  & Heidi Payne 

 

County Fair 

Claire Swinhoe  

 

Webmaster 

Shirley Klosterbuer  

sklostb@earthlink.net  

 

Cluster Chair 

Evonne Holder  

 

Next Guild Meeting - June 26th, WR Baptist, 7pm 

   

Terrie Hancock Mangot an internationally known textile artist from 

Taos, New Mexico will lecture at the June 26

th

 meeting.  In 2000, 

"Dashboard Saints: In Memory of Saint Christopher, Who Lost His 

Magnetism" was named one of the  Top 100 American Quilts of the 

20th Century. 

Ms. Mangat’s quilts are mixed media 

and often depict something that she 

has seen or observed. Her lecture on 

Tuesday night will be “Layers of 

Meaning & Ingredients.”  Terrie will 

also teach a workshop on Wednesday, 

June 27

th

 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., 

entitled “Thought Process of 

Creation.”  Her comments about the 

workshop include for the participants 

to plan for a small piece with some 

piecing with emphasis on composition and expression.   

You can see more information on Terrie Mangat at:   

http://www.terriestudio.com/about.htm 

 

Coming in September - Cathy Miller, the 

Singing Quilter.  She will have a mini 

workshop "Slow and Steady Turtle" (as seen on 

Simply Quilts), using freezer paper applique.  

This shorter workshop will be held befor e her 

lecture on Tuesday, Sept. 25

th

 from 1-4 pm. 

 

More information on Cathy at:  

http://www.singingquilter.com 

 

Class registration forms for both workshops are at the back of the 

newsletter.  Call either Vice President with questions.   

 

 

Newsletter -- Joan Williams 

If you signed up to get your newsletter via e -mail and did not receive it, please let me know at 

williamstj@earthlink.net or call 672-1639 Newsletter deadline is 10 days before the monthly 

meeting date.  August’s deadline will be 8/18/2007.  E-mail information to the address above . 

 

 

 

Got Fabric???  

Dashboard Saints 



 

 

Community Service 

 

I mailed off 10 quilts of various sizes to 

Katherine Vohs in Kansas who is helping to 

coordinate the distribution of quilts to the 

tornado victims in Greensburg, Kansas. She 

called yesterda y to let me know they got there. 

They are also looking for 400 Xmas stockings 

to give to the kids this year.  

 

Myrna Landt had a great idea at the last guild 

meeting. If you are making a donation quilt, but 

hate to bind or sandwich, etc., bring the quilt to  

the next guild meeting and see if someone will 

do that task for you.  

 

I also got a call from Tina Derr who is 

coordinating donations of all kinds for the 

Clovis/Logan area that was hit by tornadoes 

earlier this year. She said around 233 families in 

all were affected. They are hoping to get 

everything collected by the end of Nov. and 

then they will delivery what they get by Dec. 

We have a few donation quilts left, but I'm 

looking for anyone, or for clusters, to start 

making some donation quilts before we ru n out. 

I have plenty of fabric and some thread.  

Just give me a call and you can go through the 

stash - 672-1912. 

--Debbie Claytor  

 

 

 

Cluster news: 

 

        Are there any White Rock Daytime 

Clusters that have openings?   Are there any 

quilters who are inte rested in a new White 

Rock daytime cluster?  There are a few 

members interested, but not enough to get a 

group going.   

    A new evening hill cluster has formed and 

will meet the first and third Mondays from 7 -

8:30 PM.  Call or email Evonne if you are 

interested. (672-3578)  You don't have to live 

on the hill to participate in this new cluster.  

    What fun things are happening in your 

cluster?  If you are doing something 

special or extra fun, please share the ideas 

with the guild and spread the joy. 

   Clusters are small groups within the guild 

that meet in members homes or churches to 

share ideas, projects and information with 

each other.   Interested in being in a cluster?   

Please fill out a cluster sign -up form at a 

meeting, or I can email one to you.   It really 

helps to know who wants what, and when and 

where. Thanks. 

    evonneholder@earthlink.net   

 

~~**~~**~~ 

 

QUILT MARKET 

 

Quilt Market is coming. Mark your calendars: 

October 20, 2007, 10:00 A.M. til 3:00 P.M. 

This year Quilt Market will be held at the United 

Church in Graves Hall. Start thinking about things 

you want to sell and get busy quilting. October is 

here before you know it. We will have more news at 

the LAP meeting in May.  Besides the Donatio n 

Quilt each year, this is the only money-maker in 

which the guild participates. Proceeds go for all the 

wonderful speakers and community projects the 

Guild provides its members.  

  

To sell at Quilt Market your dues must be paid for 

the 2007-2008 period; you must participate in either 

set-up or take-down and work one shift during the 

sale. (This is about a two -hour commitment for any 

of these three jobs.) Ten per -cent of your sale will 

go to Los Alamos Piecemakers. As an added 

incentive ALL market workers and participants 

can shop between 9:30 and 9:50 A.M. before 

we open to the public.  

  

Please feel free to call the co -chairs with any 

questions.  

  

Co-Chairs are: 

Sue Friar, 672-1641 

Debbie Ussery, 663-0071 

Kay Eccleston, 424-3710 

 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER—There is no meeting 

and no newsletter in July. 



 

 

Block of the Month:  June 

 

The block of the month for June is Centifours.  

This blocks takes 3 different fabrics and can be 

made in any color you wish.  It is available 

online and in your membership packet.   

 

 

 

 

The instructions can be found online at: 

http://www.quilterscache.com/C/CentifoursBloc

k.html 

 

  

 

 

Other Quilt Happenings 

 

2007 Roadrunner Quilt Shop Hop will be July 28

th

 – 

Aug. 4

th

.   

 

For more information contact one of t he 8 

participating shops:  

 Pandy’s, White Rock 

 Quilts Ole, Corrales 

 Quilt Bugs, Rio Rancho 

 Rags & Old Iron, Angel Fire  

 Santa Fe Quilting, Santa Fe 

 Southwest Decoratives, Albuquerque  

 Taos Adobe Quilting, Taos 

 The Quilt Works, Albuquerque 

 

E-Quilting—Web Sites 

 

Quilt sites: 

Lots of links--http://www.usa-quilts.com/top/index.html 

 

Looking for something for your quilt —lots of on 

line shops at: 

http://www.quiltshops.com/ 

 

 

  

 

 

SAQA Online Auction of One-Foot Squares 

 

As a fundraiser, Studio Art Quilt Associates, Inc. 

(SAQA) asked members to create and donate One -

Foot Squares. The response was incredible. Because 

time constraints did not allow for a live auction of 

the One-Foot Squares at the SAQA conference held 

at the end of May, the decision was made to hold an 

on-line auction. This auction will be a major 

fundraiser for SAQA. 

 

This is a great opportunity to support SAQA and to 

add to your collection!  

 

On Monday, July 16th at 2:00 p.m. Eastern 

Standard Time (EST), we will start a REVERSE 

AUCTION for the One -Foot Squares shown on 

PAGES 1 and 2 under News on the web site. These 

are the links:  

http://www.saqa.com/newsebulletins/onefootsquares

T.aspx 



 

 

http://www.saqa.com/newsebulletins/onefootsquares

T2.aspx 

 

On Tuesday, July 24th at 2:00 p.m. EST, we will 

start a REVERSE AUCTION for the One -Foot 

Squares shown on PAGES 3 and 4 under News on 

the web site. These are the links:  

http://www.saqa.com/newsebulletins/onefootsq uares

T3.aspx 

http://www.saqa.com/newsebulletins/onefootsquares

T4.aspx 

 

On Wednesday, August 1st at 2:00 p.m. EST, we 

will start a REVERSE AUCTION for the One -Foot 

Squares shown on PAGES 5 and 6 under News on 

the web site. These are the links:  

http://www.saqa. com/newsebulletins/onefootsquares

T5.aspx 

http://www.saqa.com/newsebulletins/onefootsquares

T6.aspx 

 

The entire auction will end on Friday, August 10th. 

Any unsold work will be returned to the artist with 

our thanks. 

 

HOW THE REVERSE AUCTION WILL 

WORK: 

 

On the first day of each auction, the price for each 

One-Foot Square (on the two pages up for auction) 

will be $750. Each following day, at 2:00 p.m. EST, 

if a Square has received no bid, the price for that 

Square will be reduced $100. Thus, on Day 2 of 

each auction (at 2:00 p.m. EST), the price will drop 

to $650. The third day - $550 and so on, down to 

$50, the lowest bid that will be accepted. So if you 

wait, you may get a wonderful work at a great price. 

However if you wait too long, someone else may 

buy the square which you love.  

 

There will be a purchase form link on the auction 

pages, allowing you to acquire as many Squares as 

you wish at that day’s price, plus an $8 shipping and 

handling fee. (The total shipping and handling fee 

will be $8 no matter how many works you acquire 

on any given date. If you buy on more than one date, 

you will be charged $8 for each date.)  

 

Purchase will be by credit card only. The form will 

be time-stamped and sequentially numbered, so that 

only purchases made at or after 2:00 p.m. EST will 

be accepted. If more than one person submits a 

purchase form at the same time, the lowest 

numbered form will be the accepted buyer.  

 

I will post SOLD notices as quickly as I can, so that 

you will know if a work is no longer available. I will 

let the donor artist know who purchased their 

artwork after the auction is complete. Shipping will 

be via Priority, insured mail. 

 

All sales are final. Additional Terms and Conditions 

are listed below.  

 

Many thanks to those members who created work 

for this auction and also to those of you who will 

show your support of SAQA by participating in the 

auction! 

 

--Martha Sielman 

Executive Director  

Studio Art Quilt Associates, Inc.  

http://www.SAQA.com  

 

Additional Terms and Conditions: 

 

The reverse auction is being administered by Studio 

Art Quilt Associates, Inc. ( “SAQA”). All sales are 

final. The risk of loss shall pass to purchaser upon  

shipment. SAQA makes no representations or 

warranties, express or implied, and hereby disclaims 

all warranties except the warranty of title. SAQA 

disclaims the warranties of merchantability and 

fitness for a particular purpose. In the case of any 

dispute concerning who is the winning bidder, 

SAQA shall, in its sole and absolute discretion, 

determine the winning bidder. All decisions 

concerning the conduct of, and terms and conditions 

of the auction shall be made by SAQA at SAQA’s 

sole and absolute discreti on. SAQA hereby reserves 

the right to withdraw artwork from the auction. 

Submission of a bid constitutes the bidder’s 

agreement (a) to make prompt payment in the event 

he or she is the successful bidder, and (b) to all 

terms and conditions hereof and as ma y be modified 

from time to time. The proceeds of the auction will 

benefit SAQA, an Internal Revenue Code Section 

501(c)(3) corporation. All prices and bids shall be in 

U.S. Dollars.  

 

 



  

 

 

********************************************************************************** 

 

Registration Form for Terri Mangat Workshop       

     NAME:__________________________________________ 

 

“Thought Process of Creation”   

       Phone # ____________________________ 

June 27, 2007 

9 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.            

     Address__________________________________________ 

 

     E-mail ___________________________________________ 

 

 

Workshop cost is $50.  Make checks payable to:  LAP 

Submit this form at the Guild meeting or mail to:  LAP, PO Box 261, Los Alamos, NM  87544 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

********************************************************************************** 

 

Registration Form for Cathy Miller Workshop       

     NAME:__________________________________________ 

 

“Slow and Steady Turtle”   

       Phone # ____________________________ 

September 25th , 2007 

1 – 4 p.m.             

    Address________________________________________________ 

 

     E-mail ___________________________________________ 

 

 

Workshop cost is $25.  Make checks payable to:  LAP 

Submit this form at the Guild meeting or mail to:  LAP, PO Box 261, Los Alamos, NM  87544 

 



  

 

 

Los Alamos Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

Post Office Box 261 

Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544 

 

 

 

 

 

 


